
From: Marie Shaw [granny@mail.netcon.net.au]
Sent: Sunday, 5 August 2001 3:39 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC BOARD

I hereby pronounce my considered view that the present Board and MD of the ABC no
longer have the confidence of the public and should resign immediately, and Call on the
Senate Inquiry to recommend that the Parliament introduce a system which ensures
members of the ABC Board are appointed on the basis of merit and commitment to
independent and comprehensive national public broadcasting, not allegiance to the
government of the day.

your sincerely,

Marie Shaw
granny@netcon.net.au
90 Fletcher Street
Castlemaine 3450




